
 

 

 

 

 

June 22, 2022 

 

 

Hamilton Brown/Bushnell Shore Road Resident: 

 

As you know the water district has completed construction.  The State and County have signed off on 

the district, everything has been tested and is OK to start hooking up homes. 

 

Any time after today June 22 you may hook up to the water system.   

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

 

 

John Becker 

Town Supervisor  

 


